
ST. HUBERT 
CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 

Www.sainthubert.org 
 

 

THIS WEEK’S  
LENTEN SCHEDULE 

 

MONDAY, MARCH 19 
7:00 AM Eucharist 
  

TUESDAY, MARCH 20 
8:30 AM Eucharist 
 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 21 
7:00 AM Communion Service  
 

THURSDAY, MARCH 22 
7:00 AM Communion Service 
7:30 AM Divine Mercy Chaplet 
7:00 PM Evening Prayer 
 

FRIDAY, MARCH 23 
6:30 AM Rosary 
7:00 AM Eucharist  
7:30 AM Adoration  
7:00 PM Stations of the Cross 
 

SUNDAY, MARCH 25 
Palm Sunday of  

Our Lord’s Passion 
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PASTOR’S LETTER 

St. Hubert 2 Hoffman Estates 

“We Would Like to See Jesus.”  John 12:21 
 

In today’s gospel, John tells us the Greeks who were in Jerusalem for the Passover ask Philip and 
Andrew (two strong Greek names!) to see Jesus.  It leads Jesus to the conclusion, “The hour has come.”   

 

In John’s gospel, “the hour” is the point in Jesus’ ministry when he will experience the cross—death that 
leads to resurrection.  When Jesus heard the Greeks were asking to see him, he knew that his gospel 

message had reached well beyond Israel and into the Gentile world.  It was a sign that the moment to 
complete his mission had come. 

 
It led Jesus to say his heart was troubled, which reminds us of his time in the garden of Gethsemane in 
the other gospels.  In the garden, Jesus’ arrest was imminent.  The realization that the hour was upon 
him led Jesus to ask the Father to take this time of suffering away from him. 
 
But here in John’s gospel—which takes place before the Last Supper begins—even though it’s troubling 
him, he fully accepts that this is the way glory will come to our Father.  A voice from heaven 
immediately affirms Jesus that he is doing God’s will.  It’s what will lead him to eventually say in the 
garden in full trust, “your will be done.” 
 
It’s really a powerful gospel that sets the stage for Palm Sunday and Holy Week.  Spiritually, the Church 
is helping us to get ready to see Jesus and to value his life and all that he did for us, which helps us value 
the life we share with him.  
 
We see Jesus in the Eucharist, in the Church gathered together, in the sacraments that grace us with his 
presence, in the scripture we hear proclaimed, and in the faces of those we reach out to help with basic 
needs.  
 
So, the Greeks’ request, “we would like to see Jesus”, spiritually has become our own.  And the good 
news is that Jesus answers us with the invitation to “Come and see” (John 1:39).  Once we know where 
to look, we find him!    
 

2020 Vision Update 
 

Last month we completed surveys about the capital campaign we’ve proposed to help move us into the 
2020s. In addition to the surveys, we also conducted some one-on-one interviews with parishioners to 
dig a little bit deeper and to learn what’s feasible.   
 
This week we received a report compiling the research.  Our parish leadership teams—the Parish Staff, 
the Parish Council, Finance Council and School Board—are now meeting to talk it through and to 
determine where we go from here.  We will provide an update shortly after Easter Sunday.   
 
Thank you again to everyone who provided the feedback we need, so that anchored in prayer and 
working together, we can do what’s best for all of us. 
 
May God continue to lead us as we journey toward Easter, 
 
  --Fr. Mike 
 



 
 

   I EMILY ELLIS + FRANCESCO SCAROMBOLO  

Wedding  Banns 

 

Monday, March 19—St. Joseph 

  7:00 AM   Daniel Lucas 

Tuesday, March 20 

  8:30 AM   Eufracia D. Pasquil 

Wednesday, March 21 

  7:00 AM   Communion Service 

Thursday,  March 22 

 7:00 AM   Communion Service 

 7:00 PM    Evening Prayer 

Friday,  March 23—St. Turibius of Mogrovejo 

  7:00 AM   Mila Lumantao; Sophia Prager 

Saturday, March 24 

  4:30 PM   Margaret Heinekamp 

Sunday, March 25—Palm Sunday of the  

                                   Lord’s Passion 

  7:30 AM   Keith Wilson; Mabel Konen 

  9:00 AM   Ann Tazbier; Sharon Maloney;  

                    Marshall Dewey Fladd 

10:45 AM   Armando Pernez Gutierrez;  

                    Teresa & Zygmunt Pilecki 

                   Anoinette Czajka;  

12:15 PM    Zofia & Waclaw Moniuszko;  

                   Wieslaw Puzewski;  

  6:00 PM    Ernie Pureza (int.) 

Next Week’s Readings:  
 Mark 11:1-10 or John 12:12-16 

 Isaiah 50:4-7 

 Philippians 2:6-11 

 Mark 14:1-15:47 or 15:1-39  

WORSHIP 

Readings for the Week are on page 5. 

Sick  Malcolm Anthony Francis Ferrao, Brian Beam,  

 Shawn Anthony Ferrao, Jane Catherine Ferrao,  

 Nicole Antonette Ferrao, Nancy Aitkin,  

 Vicki Kubal, Bradley Gerlach, Bob Palmer, 

Barb Perlman, Esperanza Peig, Joanne Guarino, 

Bob Healey, Missy Thompson, Della Bezanis,  

 Jun Capadocia, Elizabeth Fett, Peter Ruden, 

Norma Schopen, Emma Tucker, Don Fachet, 

Michael Scott, Tom & Aurora Masen,  

 Kenneth Villamar, Michelle Aquino-Tulgar, 

Carleen Fuller, Larry Kutt, Eleanor Cordon, 

Stephen Weber, Jonalyn Soriano, Judi Kukral, 

David Hawkins, Pat Dolezal, Carol Clipper, 

Dan Moutvic, Mateo Magistrado, Bob Bates,  

 Maria Gonzalez, Mary Kay Duda,  

 John Scott Karas 

  

Others     Those who protect at home and overseas 
 

Deceased Glen Hawkins 
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               Anima Christi 
 

Soul of Christ, sanctify me. 
Body of Christ, save me. 
Blood of Christ, inebriate me. 
Water from the side of Christ, wash me. 
Passion of Christ, strengthen me. 
O Good Jesus, hear me. 
Within your wounds hide me. 
Permit me not to be separated from you. 
From the wicked foe, defend me. 
At the hour of my death, call me 
and bid me come to you 
That with your saints I may praise you 
For ever and ever. Amen. 



In a faith community, no one 
should grieve alone. The 
Bereavement Ministry is always 
looking for compassionate people 
to help with the bereaved.  
Was someone there to help you 
when you lost a loved one?  
Do you wish someone had been?  
You can be that special person for someone else.  

 

Training to be a Bereavement Minister will be at 
Holy Family Parish in Inverness on Saturday, April 
7th from 10:30 AM—3:45 PM. If you are interested in 
becoming a Bereavement Minister here at St. Hubert, 
please contact Lynn Howard at 847-885-7700, ext. 
113 or lhoward@sainthubert.org. 

 

Follow-up training will be scheduled 
after this workshop. 

St. Hubert 4 Hoffman Estates 

Third Scrutiny 

Our catechumens are excited about their impending celebration of the Easter 

Sacraments at our Easter Vigil. Let us keep them close to our hearts as they enter 

into final, intense preparation for the sacraments.  
 

Let us pray. 
 

Good and forgiving God,  

The Easter Sacraments are drawing near  

and your children who are preparing for Baptism,  

Confirmation and Eucharist confess their faith in you.  

Help them to strive against worldly desires  

and rescue them from ignorance of you.  

Give us courage to walk with them as they approach your altar  

for the first time and receive you in the Sacrament of the Eucharist.  

Help us to be models of Christian life for them  

and welcome them to the Mystical Body of Christ.  

We ask all this in your name, Father, Son and Holy Spirit.  
 

Amen  

LITURGY CORNER 

Attention singers & 
instrumentalists: 
 

If you’re interested in 
joining the 12:15 PM Mass 

choir, please contact Ed Magistrado, Music Director, 
at 847-885-7701 or emagistrado@sainthubert.org 
to signup. Rehearsals will be on Tuesdays from 
7:30—9:00 PM in the church. 

                             Easter Flowers 
                              If you would like to provide  
     an Easter lily or flowering plant 
     for the environment this Easter   
    season, please fill out this form and     
    bring it to the Parish Ministry Center,     
……..drop it in the collection basket, or donate  
……...online through GiveCentral on the website     
….and select Easter Flowers. Easter flowers will  .   
….remain in the church for the Easter season, … 
….through Pentecost, adding beauty to the liturgy 
….and honoring your loved ones. 
  

     Name of Honoree(s) for Flowers 
  
________________________________________ 
 

Name of Donor      
 
_____________________________________ 

  

Phone Number  
 
__________________________________ 
  

Any donation is welcome and can be  
applied toward the seasonal decorations. 
Checks should be made  
out to St. Hubert Church. 

https://webmail.networksolutionsemail.com/edgedesk/cgi-bin/compose.exe?id=0178d3abc4973482c57d63292d810cfa2732&new=&xsl=compose.xsl&to=lhoward@sainthubert.org
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RON ROLHEISER 

Gabriel Marcel once said: “To love someone is to say, you 

at least will never die.” That might sound like romantic 

wishful thinking, but, in Christian faith, we believe that this 

is deep insight, an article of faith, a truth of the incarnation. 

If we take the incarnation seriously, then to love someone 

is to say to him or her: “You will never die because, in this 

life and the next, you will never be separated from the 

community of life, God’s family, because in accepting my 

love you are touching the body of Christ just as really as 

did anyone who touched the historical Jesus. You will 

never die and you will never go to hell because you are 

bound to Christ.” 

That is an astonishing belief! Few take it seriously. 

Ten years ago, I wrote two rather modest articles on this. In 

these, I pointed out that the incarnation, the mystery of God 

taking on human flesh, is not a 33-year experiment, a one-

shot incursion of God into human history that ended with 

the ascension of Jesus. 

The truth is rather that, as the body of Christ on earth, we 

can continue to do all the things that Jesus did and, as Jesus 

himself assures us in John’s Gospel (14:12), we can even 

do greater things. 

Scripture tells us that we are the body of Christ on earth. It 

does not say that we are like his body, or that we replace 

his body, or even that we are his mystical body (which 

wouldn’t be so wrong, if we under­ stood “mystical” in the 

deep sense of that word). 

No. Our Christian faith informs us that we are the body of 

Christ—flesh, blood, tangible, visible, physical, available 

to be touched, and all of this definitely and clearly residing 

in nameable persons on this earth. We are the ongoing 

incarnation of God, the anointed ones of God, Christ. 

This, as I pointed out in those articles, has some rather 

incredulous implications. Among them, the following: 

When Jesus walked around Palestine, people were healed 

and forgiven, not to mention given eternal life, by touching 

him, by being touched by him and simply by relating to 

him. 

If we are the ongoing incarnation, and we are, then this is 

also true for us (and not just in the sense of it happening 

through the institutional churches, as important as that is). 

The mystery of the incarnation is incredibly extensive. It is 

not just the institutional churches that carry on, carry forth 

and carry the mystery of God in human flesh. All love that 

is in grace is the Word made flesh. To touch it is to be 

touched by Christ; to touch with it is to touch with Christ 

because it is the ongoing incarnation. 

From Augustine through Pius XII, we are told that this is 

wild doctrine, something beyond our limited imaginations 

and measured hopes. Nobody dares hope for us as much as 

God has already given in the incarnation. What are we 

given there? 

The power, literally, to block death and hell. If we love 

someone, she cannot go to hell because Christ is loving 

her. If we forgive someone, he is forgiven because Christ is 

forgiving him. 

If children of ours, or anyone else we love, no longer go to 

church, our love for them and their love for us binds them 

solidly to the body of Christ. They continue to touch the 

hem of Christ’s garment as surely as did the woman in the 

Gospels who suffered with a hemorrhage. Their end result, 

unless they reject their bond to us, will be like hers, 

namely, healing. 

Every time I have ever written about this, I have received a 

flood of letters, almost all of which suggest that what I am 

saying is dead wrong or, at the very least, horribly 

exaggerated. These letters generally have one of two 

difficulties with this: 

Many people write saying simply: “How can you say this? 

Only Christ has power to forgive sins, to heal, and to bind 

people to the community of grace.” That objection is valid 

enough; except it is Christ who is doing this. We, as St. 

Paul so clearly assures us, are the body of Christ. 

Almost as frequent in people’s response to this is the 

statement: “I would like to believe this, but it would be too 

good to be true!” 

Part of the difficulty in believing in the incarnation is 

precisely the fact that it is too good to be true: God is not 

hidden and hard to contact; forgiveness, grace, and 

salvation are not the prerogative of the lucky and the few; 

we don’t have to save ourselves; we don’t have to get our 

lives perfectly in order to be saved; we don’t have to make 

amends for our sins; human flesh and this world are not 

obstacles, but part of the vehicle to heaven; we can help 

each other on the journey; love, indeed even human love, is 

stronger than death; and to love someone is indeed to say: 

“You at least will never die!” 
 

Used with permission of the author. Oblate Father  

Ron Rolheiser is a  theologian, teacher, and award-

winning author, and is President of the Oblate School of 

Theology in San Antonio, TX. He can be contacted through 

his website www.ronrolheiser.com. Reprinted from July 4, 

1994. 

Bound to Christ 
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OR 

FORMATION AND TRAINING FOR 
New Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist 

This preparation session will focus on: 
● The Ministry of Eucharist: Our Baptismal Call to Ministry 
● A Theology of Eucharist as celebrated in the Roman Catholic Tradition 
● Rooted in scripture and the early Church, through the Second Vatican Council 
● Historical aspects of our celebration of Eucharist in practice and devotion 
● Review of the Liturgy of the Eucharist and how our ministry as EOM’s ‘fits’ 
● Questions and Answers 

To Register:  Go to www.vic1chicago.org. Two dates to choose from: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

A follow up session will take place here at St. Hubert that will include a practicum on the particular practices for 
distribution of the Eucharist.  

 

Please contact Fr. Mike Schershel at mscherschel@archchicago.org or call 847-885-7700, ext. 106 after you 
attend this training.  

 

This training meets the Archdiocesan requirements for mandation or remandation. 

Proclaiming the Word—LECTOR TRAINING 
Sponsored by the Vicariate 1, Deanery ABC Ministry Commission 

(THIS TRAINING IS FOR NEW MINISTERS ONLY) 
Lectors have a critical role in the celebration of the Mass.  Because  lectors proclaim not just any 
word, but the word of God, it is essential that they develop the skills required to communicate God’s 
message competently.  

  

Through the use of voice, eye contact and personal presence, lectors help God’s Word come alive for the assembly.  

 

This training will provide the skills and self-confidence needed for those who wish to become lectors in their own 
parish.  Open to adults and high school students. 

 

Saturday, April 7, 8:30 registration, 9:00 AM – Noon workshop 
St. Joseph Formation Center (112 N. Milwaukee Ave. Libertyville, Il 60048) 

The Formation Center is in the strip mall south of St. Joseph Parish.  
Parking and entrance is in the rear of the building. The Center is handicapped accessible. 

   PRESENTER:   Maureen Evers, Pastoral Associate, St. Mary of Vernon  
 

TO REGISTER:  Go to www.vic1chicago.org. Questions? Contact Sue Matousek at smatous@stmota.org  
 

Please email Deacon Allen (atatara@archchicago.org) prior to registering for the training. 
A mandatory follow up session will take place at St. Hubert on April 26th at 7:00 PM. 

VICARIATE 1: Deanery ABC Ministry Commission  
presents 

Saturday, April 7, 2018 
Presenter:  Fr. Joe Curtis 

8:30 AM Registration    
9:00—Noon Training Workshop  

 

St. Joseph Formation Center  
112 N. Milwaukee Ave. Libertyville, Il 60048 
The Formation Center is in the strip mall south of  
St. Joseph Parish. Parking and entrance is in the rear of 
the building. The Formation Center is handicapped 
accessible. 
 

Questions?  Contact Sue Matousek at 
smatous@stmota.org. 

VICARIATE 1: Deanery DEF Ministry Commission  
presents 

 

Saturday, April 28, 2018  
Check in at 9:00 AM  

Training from 9:30 AM—12:30 PM 
 

St. Mary Parish Office—Marian Room  
10 N. Buffalo Grove Road  
Buffalo Grove, IL 60089  

 
Questions? Contact Mandy Dillon at 
pastoralassociate@olwparish.org or Marie Paul 
at mariep@sttheresachurch.org. 

http://www.vic1chicago.org
mailto:mscherschel@archchicago.org
http://www.vic1chicago.org
mailto:smatous@stmota.org
mailto:atatara@archchicago.org
mailto:smatous@stmota.org
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ST. HUBERT CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
 

2nd Trimester Honor Roll 2017-18 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

6th GRADE 

Sean Arceo   Gabriel Glodz   Daniel Richards 

Janey Bermeo   Taryn Lemezis   Benjamin Schweitzer 

Jase Costion   AJ Magistrado   Jeff Michael Siason 

Ava Dombrowski   Justin Park   Colin Smith 

Joshua Fowle   Jackson Pitner   Arman Thind 

Jennica Gallezo   Andrew Ramos   Alyssa Tyrjan 

Rocco Giuliani         

7th GRADE 

Eli Aldana   RJ Gamble   Hanna Kronfeld 

Valerie Andersen   Mia Garcia-Morici   Nicholas Mahnke 

William Ball   Keegan Garncarz   Maria Mina 

Ryan Bruno   Evan Grace   Christopher Pulido 

Kellie Capesius   Grace Kelly   Allison Sanchez 

Faith DeLarco   Michael Kennedy   Catherine Sheriff 

Amber Edgeworth   Julia Kobiela   Andrew Tyrjan 

Nathan Frank   Grace Kronfeld   Rylee Untalan 

Lauren Fricke         

8th GRADE 

Emma Adaya   Sydney Grant   Brandon Saguil 

Nora Ahram   Madeline Hutchinson   Ty Schafer 

Jasmyn Alaba   Sarah Johnson   Trent Scianna 

Anthony Anderson   Gabriella Letto   Kaylie Spata 

Joshua Arceo   Lauren May   Angelina Tenuta 

Rainiel Bartolome   Delaney Nolan   Jacobbe Tereza 

Sean Bosshart   Karson O’Connor   Emily Tovar 

Kyle Deinla   Natalia Patino   Francesca Ventimiglia 

Grace Fajardo   Caitlyn Piecuch   Ashley Wittmann 

Grace Genke   Alexander Pitts   Robert Wittmann 

Joseph Giuliani   Benjamin Rygiel   Sofia Yonkus 
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Boy Scout Troop 399  presents our 2018 Spring Flower Fundraiser.  

“Every flower is a soul blossoming in nature” 
 

St. Hubert Boy Scout Troop 399 will be taking orders for flower flats and containers from Northwood 

Greenery. The flowers are gorgeous and last all summer into early to late fall. Containers or flats would make a 

sweet Mother’s Day gift. 
 

Flower brochure forms and price charts will be available on the church website and available in the narthex. All 

orders will need to be turned into Boy Scout Troop 399 by Saturday, March 17th and Sunday, March 18th in the 

Church Narthex. Cash and checks can be written out to Troop 399. 
 

Deliveries will be available for pickup on Saturday, May 5th and Sunday, May 6th after each Mass in the  

St. Hubert School Lunch Room. 
 

Please feel free to call or email me with any questions. 
 

Thank you for supporting Boy Scout Troop 399. 
 

Lisa Grogman 

clgrogman@hotmail.com 

cell # 630-999-0861 

QUALITY GROWN HANGING BASKETS AND PLANTERS 
& 

FLATS OF QUALITY GROWN BEDDING PLANTS 
ALL FLATS HAVE 48 PLANTS, UNLESS INDICATED 

St. Hubert Catholic School 
Dine out at Culver’s 

 

Tuesday, March 20 

4:00—8:00 PM 
 

At either location: 
4635 Hoffman Blvd.  

Hoffman Estates  
847-551-5272 

 

OR 
 

1410 E. Algonquin Rd., Schaumburg  
(Corner of Meacham and Algonquin Rd)  

847-925-8000 
 

Just bring this form to the restaurant for dine in 
or carry- out. Be sure to give this flier to the 
cashier so that we can earn 15% back for  

*(St. Hubert Catholic School)* 
*to maximize your fundraising dollars we ask 

that coupons not be used at this time* 
 

A huge thanks to Culver’s Owners Barry, Jan, 
Cobi and their Culver’s Team! 

From the Business Office:From the Business Office:From the Business Office:   
We are having problems merging the Parishioner 
data files with Overt Press, the envelope provider. If 
you have experienced problems over the last few 
months please know we are addressing the issue. We 
will be converting to a new web-based Parish Data 
system over the next couple of months. I appreciate 
your patience and understanding. We will make sure 
there are plenty of generic envelopes in the Narthex.  
 

 Teresa McCutchan 

mailto:clgrogman@hotmail.com


Doubling Your Interviews 
March 26, 7:00—9:15 PM 
Saint Hubert Ministry Center 
Job seekers are always interested in 
how to increase their opportunities, 
and doubling your interviews increases your chances of 
an offer of employment and ultimate success. Our 
presenter is Bob Podgorski, Job Ministry Coordinator. 
He will be offering this new seminar here for the first 
time. 
 

Creating Competitive Advantage 
April 9, 7:00—9:15 PM 
Saint Hubert Ministry Center 
Join us as Bob Placko, former Senior Vice president 
Human Resources, Motorola takes us through the key 
steps in creating competitive advantage as a job 
seeker and in the interview. 
 

For questions regarding the  
St. Hubert Job Ministry events, contact 
Bob Podgorski at 
careerguy1@gmail.com. 

 

JOB SEEKER’S EXCHANGE:  
Whether you are a newcomer to the Saint Hubert Job 
and Networking Ministry or one of our members, feel 
free to attend the Job Seeker’s Exchange meeting 
before the regular general meeting, each 2nd and 4th 
Monday. If you have a job seeking question or would 
like to listen in on the Q & A others bring to our team 
members, stop in anytime between 6:00—7:00 PM, 
2nd floor of the Ministry Center, Dorothy Day Room. 
Our team members will be there to facilitate an 
exchange of career information guaranteed to help 
your job search.  

St. Hubert 10 Hoffman Estates 

Fr. Fred Licciardi C.PP.S. 
Catholic Minds - Catholic Matters  
St. Hubert Church 
Lower Level of the Church 
 

Wednesday April, 11, 18 & 25 
7:00—8:30 PM 

 

Spring Easter Series     
Scripture exploration into the questions 

Jesus asked. 
Good teachers provide good answers, but 
exceptional teachers ask great questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

FLEE TO YOUR ROAD TO EMMAUS:  

TURN YOUR SIGHTS ON JESUS 

We are a work in progress 
cooperating with the  

Holy Spirit. 
● In times of doubt and 

uncertainty do we seek 
God’s guidance and 
grace? 

● Do we allow Christ and 
his love to form us at 
Mass on Sundays?  

● Is our love for Jesus 
expressing itself in our 
world today? 

Join us this Easter Season as we explore these 

Easter Stories 

For more information: Call 847-885-7700 ext. 101 

or email speakerseries@sainthubert.org. 

To prepare for these 

three nights please read 

the following scripture 

stories. 
 

April 11: Doubting Thomas   
              John 20:24-29 
April 18: Emmaus Story  
              Luke 24:13-49 
April 25: Do you love me?     
              John 21:15-19 

mailto:careerguy1@gmail.com
mailto:speakerseries@sainthubert.org
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This weekend St. Hubert Parish 
is holding our annual  

 

SPRING BLOOD 
DRIVE 

Sunday, March 18 
8:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
in the lower level of 

church 
 

Walk-ins are welcome. 

 

 

We are looking for faith filled people to 
pass on the faith to the parish children. While 
it may seem a bit daunting at first, it may 
help you to know that the vast majority of 
our teachers have been teaching for more 

than ten years and do not have a degree in Theology. Let me be clear—
We need you. If you are thinking about it, call and speak to me, I will be 
happy to answer any questions you have. 
 

We are recruiting for the coming school year beginning in September. Our 
greatest need, at present, is in the Confirmation Program where we have 
two vacancies. We meet in the school on Sunday evenings from 7:20—9:00 
PM. We also need a 6th Grade teacher who has an interest in teaching 
scripture for a class on Wednesday afternoons from 4:00—5:45 PM.   
 

Contact Mike Keenan, Director of Religious Education, at 847-885-7703 or 
mkeenan@sainthubert.org. 

YOU ARE INVITED TO SUPPORT YOUR 
 Hoffman-Schaumburg Knights of Columbus  

Village Tavern and Grill 
 ‘DINE-2-DONATE’ EVENT 

901 W. Wise Road – Schaumburg  
(847) 891-8866   Web: www.Village-Tavern-Grill.com  

Wednesday, March 21st   All Day: 11:00 AM—11:00 PM  
20% of your pre-taxed bill, including Dine-In and Carry-Outs,  

minus any discounts will be donated to the  

 Schaumburg Township Food Pantry 
--------------------------------------------------------------- 

Thank you for assisting our “Dine-2-Donate” event. We realize that every dollar counts and we will do our best 
to provide a fun atmosphere with high quality food and service to make a memorable and profitable 
experience for your organization. Here’s how it works: It is an all-day event, so you can come for lunch, dinner or 
both (open to close). You can bring your business colleagues from work for lunch and then the family for dinner! 
Make sure you bring a flyer for each visit!   

 

● These flyers may be copied and passed out to anyone and everyone PRIOR to the scheduled event. 
ANYONE suspected of passing out flyers on the day of the event on VTG property may cause a penalty 
deduction or forfeit the entire donation.   

● This flyer must be turned in to your server at the time of payment along with a copy of your bill in order to 
receive credit for the donation. Once you’ve left the building you may not return with a flyer to apply to a 
bill.  

● 20% of the pre-taxed bill, minus any discounts will be donated.  

  

  For:  Knights of Columbus, in Behalf of the Schaumburg Township Food Pantry 
 DAY:  Wednesday    DATE:  March 21st    TIME:  ALL DAY  

  

SUB-TOTAL CHECK AMOUNT: $ ___________ SERVER: ________________ TIME: ________ 

mailto:mkeenan@sainthubert.org
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DEMENTIA, CAREGIVING & ELDER ABUSE 
 

Caring for a person with dementia can be all 
consuming. Researchers have found that a 
person who provides care for someone with 
dementia is twice as likely to suffer from 
depression as a person providing care for 
someone without dementia. These caregivers 
spend significantly more hours per week 
providing care which causes personal stress, 
mental and physical health problems, lack of 
sleep, less time to do the things they enjoy, less 
time to spend with other family members, and 
more family conflict than non-dementia 
caregivers. 

 

Dealing with dementia-related behavior is a big contributor to 
developing depression. Dementia-related symptoms such as 
wandering, agitation, hoarding, embarrassing conduct, and 
resistance or non-cooperation from the loved one makes every 
day challenging and makes it harder for a caregiver to get rest 
or assistance in providing care. The more severe the case of 
dementia, the more likely the caregiver is to experience 
depression. It is critical for caregivers, especially in these 
situations, to receive consistent and dependable support and 
respite.  
 

Feelings of isolation and depression and lack of sleep are 
major risks for elder abuse. To prevent this from ever happening: 
 

The caregiver can possibly attend a class at the local hospital 
on how to take care of the elderly. This would give the caregiver 
a chance to meet other individuals who are also caring for family 
members and to possibly set up a line of communication with other 
classmates to prevent caregiver isolation. 
 

Loss of sleep as a result of caring for a loved one can lead to 
serious depression. The important thing to remember is that even 
though you may not be able to get your loved one to rest 
throughout the night, you can arrange to get much needed sleep. 
Hiring a respite worker or engaging a friend to be with your 
loved one while you take a nap, finding a day care center, or 
scheduling a stay over with another family member for a few 
nights are a few ways to keep your care giving commitment while 
getting the rest you need. 
 

Even 5 to 10 minutes of any of the following techniques may 
be beneficial. Meditation. Prayer, deep breathing, yoga, 
massage, listening to music, creating art, or journaling. 
 

Sources: www.caregiver.org/depression-and-caregiving 
Brought to you by St. Hubert Domestic Violence Outreach Ministry. 
 

If you or someone you know is being abused, seek help today.  
In an emergency, please dial 911. For all other help, please call: 
Illinois Statewide Domestic Violence Helpline 877 TO END DV 
(877-863-6338), 877-863-6339 TTY  

MEDITATION FOR 
CATHOLICS 

More and more Catholics are 
discovering the power of meditation 
to quiet the inner noise of stress and 
clarify our vision of what is 
important. Consider spending some 
time in quiet meditation this Lent.  
 

Every Monday at  
Church of the Holy Spirit 

1451 Bode Rd. in Schaumburg 
6:00 – 6:45 PM  

http://www.caregiver.org/depression-and-caregiving


Rev. Mike Scherschel (Pastor)…………………..Ext.106...…………..………………........mscherschel@sainthubert.org 

Rev. Robert C. Rizzo (Pastor Emeritus) 

Pat Aschom (Pastoral Secretary)………………...Ext. 104…………………………………….paschom@sainthubert.org 

Deacon Steve Baldasti ......................................... ……………………………………………….bjunctionb@hotmail.com  

Deacon Dick & Sandy Lawson ............................ Ext. 105……….…………………….……… dlawson@sainthubert.org 

Deacon Allen & Stephanie Tatara ....................... Ext. 114..……………………………….…….atatara@archchicago.org 

Teresa McCutchan (Business Manager) .............. Ext. 111……………………………….….tmccutchan@sainthubert.org 

Marie Staffa (Ministry Coordinator) .................... Ext. 124………………………………………mstaffa@sainthubert.org 

Ed Magistrado (Director of Music)……….…….Ext. 108………………………………….emagistrado@sainthubert.org 

Michael Keenan (Director Religious Ed.) ........... 847-885-7703……………………………….mkeenan@sainthubert.org 

Stephanie Tatara (Youth Ministry Coordinator)...Ext. 114………………………………………..statara@sainthubert.org 

Karyn Weiland (Bulletin Editor)………………...Ext. 119…………………..…….…………..kweiland@sainthubert.org 

5TH SUNDAY OF LENT    13 MARCH 18, 2018 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Monday - Thursday ................ 9:00AM - 8:00PM 

Friday ...................................... 9:00AM - 4:00PM 

(Closed for lunch 12:00 - 1:00PM) 

Saturday .................................. 9:00AM - 1:30PM 

Sunday .................................... 9:00AM - 1:30PM 

PARISH OFFICE ……………847-885-7700 Ext. 102        FAX…...847-885-4631          www.sainthubert.org 

ALEXIAN INTERFAITH COUNSELING SERVICES 

 .............................................…………….....855-383-2224 

DOMESTIC VIOLENCE HELPLINE….877-863-6338 

CRISIS PREGNANCY HELPLINE…….630-339-3660   

ARCHDIOCESE HOT LINES 

Sexual Abuse .............................................. 800-994-6200 

Financial Misconduct ................................. 866-294-5256 

 ST. HUBERT SCHOOL ........................ 847-885-7702 
 

Kelly Bourrell ............................................... Principal 

 ....................................................... Assistant Principal 

Fax ........................................................ 847-885-0604 

Email ................................. office@sthubertschool.org 

PARISH CONTACTS 

Saturday, April 21  
St. Hubert Church Parish Ministry Center    
8:15 AM—12:30 PM 
 

The Sacred Path to a Deeper Prayer Life 
 

CONTEMPLATIVE PRAYER – INTEGRATING SILENCE  AND  PRAYER 
This presentation is intended to deepen your experience of prayer and 
explores  the Contemplative dimension of prayer in the Catholic 
tradition.  We’ll consider its roots in the early Church as well as the 
contemporary renewal of interest in methods of prayer such as Lectio 
Divina, Centering Prayer, and Christian Meditation.  
Our session will include a practice period of silent prayer.  
Offered by Bob Frazee in the Dorothy Day Room   

 

The Labyrinth—Walking the Sacred Path 
This presentation is designed to help participants understand the 
Labyrinth as an invitation to prayer and a sacred pathway for 
discovering the presence of God on their spiritual journey. 
Offered by Eugenia Callison in the PMC Multi-purpose room  

 

Praying with Your Family 
This presentation will explore various ways we can integrate time 
honored rituals, symbols and prayers of our Catholic faith into the 
busy lives of today’s family.  
Offered by Dr. Mary Amore in the PMC Clubroom 

Note:    

You will visit all three prayer stations 
 

8:15 AM   Sign in and  
                 continental breakfast       
8:45—9:15 AM   Opening Prayer in          
………                 the Club Room 
9:30—10:15 AM     1st  Station    
10:30—11:15 AM   2nd  Station   
11:30—12:15 AM   3rd  Station    
12:15 PM   Closing Prayer in the  
……….      Clubroom 

 

Limited to 45 guests.     

                    

To Register:  
Call 847-885-7700, ext. 101 or 

email speakerseries@sainthubert.org 
 

Registration required.  
Deadline Wednesday, April 18. 

mailto:speakerseries@sainthubert.org


Monday 
MARCH 19 

  2:00 PM—Athletics—MPR 

  7:30 PM—Boy Scout Troop Meeting—HALL, COMM 

  7:30 PM—GIFT 3 Class—LIB 

  7:30 PM—Young Adult Choir Rehearsal—CH 

Tuesday 
MARCH 20 

  8:00 AM—Athletics—MPR 

  2:00 PM—Girl Scouts/Kelly—LR 

  4:00 PM—Youth Choir Rehearsal—CH 

  6:30 PM—Stewards Meeting—BERN 

  7:00 PM—RCIA Catechetical Session—PMC CR 

  7:30 PM—Adult Choir Rehearsal—CH 

Wednesday 
MARCH 21 

  1:30 PM—Athletics—MPR 

  4:00 PM—RE Class—SCHOOL, CHURCH LL 

  4:00 PM—Grade 6 Open Gym—MPR, PMC CR 

  6:00 PM—Athletics—MPR 

  6:30 PM—Girl Scouts/Ball—PMC CR 

  6:30 PM—CAFÉ Team Meeting—BERN 

  7:00 PM—Girl Scout Leader Meeting—SA 

  7:00 PM—Choir Rehearsal for Triduum—CHURCH 

  7:00 PM—YAM Bible Study—DD 

  7:30 PM—Boy Scouts/Devery—RMR 

Thursday 
MARCH 22 

  7:30 AM—Divine Mercy Chaplet—CH 

11:00 AM—School Safe Touch Program Gr. 6-8—PMC CR        

  2:00 PM—Athletics—MPR 

  6:30 PM—Cub Scouts Den Meeting/Dombrowski—COMM 

  7:00 PM—Evening Prayer—CH 

  7:00 PM—KC Social Night—PMC CR 

  7:30 PM—Girl Scouts Team Meeting/Advani—DD 

Friday 
MARCH 23 

  2:00 PM—Athletics—MPR 

  7:00 PM—Stations of the Cross—CH 

Saturday 
MARCH 24 

  7:00 AM—Spring Cleaning—CHURCH LL 

  9:00 AM—Grade 6 Open Gym—MPR, PMC CR 

  9:00 AM—RE Class—SCHOOL, CHURCH LL 

11:00 AM—CFC Lenten Retreat—MPR 

11:00 AM—GIFT 1—LIB 

  4:30 PM—KC Membership Drive—NARTHEX 

  7:00 PM—SHBA Sports—MPT 

Sunday 
MARCH 25 

  7:30 AM—KC Membership Drive—NARTHEX 

  8:30 AM—CMI Session—LIB, TL, SCHOOL 

  1:30 PM—Athletics—MPR 

  7:15 PM—YM—TAG—RMR, SHR 

         

  

 

 

ST. HUBERT FACILITY ABBREVIATIONS 

PARISH MINISTRY  
CENTER 

 

Upper Level 
BERN - Bernardin Rm 
DD - Dorothy Day Rm 
SA - St. Aloysius Rm 
 

Lower Level 
MPR - Multi-Purpose Rm 
PMC CR - PMC Club Rm 
PMC KIT - PMC Kitchen 

SCHOOL 

 

JR HI -Jr High Classrms 
SL - School Library 
LR - Lunch Room 
MCL - Music Classrm 
TL - Teacher Lounge 

CHURCH 

 

Upper Level 
CH - Church 
 

Lower Level 
SCR - St. Cecelia Rm 
COMM - Community Rm 
HALL - Church Hall 
LL KIT - Kitchen 
SHR - St. Hubert Rm 
RMR - Richard Miller Rm 

Saturday :  
       4:30 PM; Reconciliation after Mass 

Sunday: 
       7:30, 9:00, 10:45 AM; 12:15 & 6:00 PM 
 

Monday & Friday:  7:00 AM Mass 
Adoration after Friday morning Mass until 9AM 
 

Tuesday:  8:30 AM Mass 
 

Wednesday & Thursday:  
                7:00 AM Communion Service 

 

 

Call the Parish Office 847-885-7700  

for further questions or to make arrangements.  
 

BAPTISMS 

To register for Baptism, stop in or call the Parish 

Office. Parents must attend a Baptismal 

Preparation Meeting, which is held on the last 

Tuesday of each month at 7:30 PM. You may 

attend this parent meeting either before or 

after the baby is born. 
 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd and 4th Sundays 

of the month at 1:30 PM or at Mass by 

arrangement. You will confirm the date for 

Baptism by attending the Baptism Preparation 

Meeting.  
 

MARRIAGES 

Please do not reserve your banquet hall before 

confirming the date with the church. Set your 

date by calling the Parish Office as early as 

possible as you plan your wedding—at least 6 

months before the wedding. Weddings take 

place on Saturdays at 2:00 PM. Weekdays 

and Sundays must be arranged individually. 
 

RECONCILIATION 

Saturday after 4:30 PM Mass, or by 

appointment. 
 

EUCHARIST FOR THE SICK AND 

HOMEBOUND 

If there is anyone who would like to receive 

Eucharist at home, or if you know a friend, 

neighbor or family member who is homebound 

and would like a home visit to receive 

Eucharist, please call the Parish Ministry 

Center. One of our dedicated ministers will be 

glad to fulfill these requests. 
 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK 

Please call the Parish Ministry Center Office to 

make arrangements for a priest to visit.  

St. Hubert 14 Hoffman Estates 

WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE ST. HUBERT CALENDAR 

SACRAMENTAL LIFE 


